
 

Kingswood Primary School 2019 School Charges 

 

Dear Parents, 

The school charges for 2019 have recently been reviewed and approved by School Council.  We are 

pleased to provide you with an overview of the approved charges. Please note that School Council have 

decided to keep the charges at 2018 levels – so there will be no increase for 2019.   

YEAR PREP - 2  Cost  

Essential Student Learning items  (Compulsory per student)  $       350.00  

 

YEAR 3-6  Cost  

Essential Student Learning items  (Compulsory per student)  $       380.00  

Optional Extras  1:1 BYOD Program  $         25.00  

 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS  Cost  

Grounds and Maintenance Program  $         50.00  

Building Fund Donation (Tax deductible)  $         50.00  

Fundraising Levy – to be charged in 2019 $       100.00  

 

Essential Student Learning Items    

These items include but are not limited to, the stationery pack and classroom materials and resources, 

specialist materials and resources, literacy and numeracy resources-including Mathletics, ICT access and 

programs, paper and printing, Japanese Day, Performing Arts program and the SAKG kitchen and garden 

program. 

 

Optional Extras – 1:1 BYOD Program 
This charge covers the cost of the Airwatch licence, which provides security on our network and a dedicated 

Kingswood App Store. First and foremost our priority is to provide a safe and secure learning environment. 

 

Voluntary Financial Contributions  

Grounds and Maintenance Program  

Your contribution will go towards garden, oval and building maintenance and general repairs. $50 or more 

will greatly assist in maintaining our facilities to a high standard; however, any amount will be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Building Fund Donation – Tax Deductible  

Your contribution will be used to fund the construction of new facilities within the school. $50 or more will 

greatly assist in continuing to invest in new facilities, however, any amount would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Fundraising Levy 

Your contribution will support the school to fund a major project for the 2019 school year. The Parent Club 

Association will provide input to the school to assist in determining the project.  

 

If you require further information please contact the school office on 9551 1727. 


